
 

twinkl.com 

Hello Acorns! 
 

We have had a wonderful few days celebrating all things 
Easter. The children have had a fantastic time making and 
eating Easter nests, decorating Easter eggs and making Easter 
cards. 
  
Please remember to look after your beanstalks. Don’t forget to 
water them and measure how tall they are.  
 
The children love dancing and hopping around to ‘Sleeping 
Bunnies’. Have fun hopping around at home.  

 
See the little bunnies sleeping 'til it's nearly noon 

Shall we wake them with a merry tune? 
They're so still, are they ill? 

Wake up, bunnies! 
Hop little bunnies, hop, hop, hop 
Hop little bunnies, hop, hop, hop 
Hop little bunnies, hop, hop, hop 
Hop little bunnies, hop and stop! 

 
We hope you a lovely Easter break 😊  

 
Mrs Burton and Mrs Stock                            

 
 

 


